Take the Telehealth Consumer Survey

Tell NYSDOH your thoughts and experiences with telehealth!

Telehealth allows patients and providers to connect without an in-person visit, either by phone or through other communication technologies.

The New York State Department of Health survey will take approximately five minutes to complete and is available in 11 languages – Arabic, Bengali, Chinese, English, Haitian-Creole, Italian, Korean, Polish, Russian, Spanish and Yiddish.

Whether you have used telehealth or not, please visit https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/telehealth_survey/ or scan the QR code at right using your mobile device to take the survey in your preferred language.

We encourage you to share the survey with your friends and family members to complete as well.









